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The Consumer Protection Financial Bureau is in the process of developing yet another 
new HUD. 
  
If you click on this link http://www.consumeraffairs.com/news04/2011/11/consumer-
protection-bureau-wants-simpler-mortgage-closings.html  and click on the link in the 
second paragraph:  

The mortgage closing document prototypes can be found 
at: www.consumerfinance.gov/knowbeforeyouowe and at that link go to Consumer 
Tools you will find the proposed HUD and you are able to choose your preference and 
send the information to the Bureau. 

 


